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Court Fields School 
Parent Weekly ‘What’s Happening’ Bulletin 

Message from Mrs Matthews                                                                             Friday July 15th 2022 

There is no space for my message here today, as we have so many wonderful photos to share with 
you from the Year 11 prom.  Have a fabulous weekend and enjoy the hot weather! 
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Work Experience 2022—it is so nice to receive positive 
feedback from the businesses that hosted our students for 
work experience. 

“Thank you, Riley was very professional, was a pleasure 
having him work with us, Riley 
worked with the two main Installers 
Mike and Lee, he carried out many 
tasks working on a large project in 
Batts Park, Taunton. The client even 
commented on how polite he was 
and how hard he worked even in the 
hot weather we had.”   

Year 8  

Cupcake Challenge 

 

Work Experience 2022 

DIARY DATES 

18th July  

Year 12 Presentation Evening 

19th July 

Year 10 Presentation Evening 

21st July (TBC) 

Inflatable reward event 

22nd July 

End of Term—12:45pm finish 

 

A message from the PE team—An unbelievable, inspirational and 

unforgettable Sports Day today at Court Fields, as the four houses pitted their wits 

against each other to see who would put their name on the trophy this year!  

2022 will no doubt go down in history as one of the very best Court Fields sports 

days - at least 4 long-term school records smashed, amazing performances 

throughout, participation through the roof and the atmosphere was nothing short of 

electric!  

A big well done to today's eventual winners Sapphire House on a deserved win. All 
students were a tremendous credit to the school and should be incredibly proud of 
themselves. The hard work and resilience in PE lessons/athletics club has clearly 
paid off. Photos to follow next week. Well done Court Fields  

GCSE Year 10 Art and Photography Students 

We have a matter of hours left of Year 10 and all students should know what is left to 
complete ready for September. They have a twilight this Thursday 14th July until 7pm. Please 
confirm attendance by emailing Jbinmore@courtfields.net by 3pm on Thursday.  

Please encourage your child to ensure any work that is still incomplete is done over the 
summer to allow them the first term to complete Unit 1 (60% of their grade) before we move 
onto the externally set examination starting in January. If your child is unsure as to what they 
need to do, it is essential they use lessons this week and next to have their work checked 
again and notes made as to what is needed. Any queries, please contact Mrs Binmore or 
Miss West at the school. 

We took Year 9 & Year 10 

down to IKB during 

Enrichment Week to bring 

these awesome little 

doodles from the 

Reception & Year 1 

students to life as a mural 

on their sports hall walls. 

This is all the little ones’ 
favourite things and we think it 
looks awesome. Well done to 
everyone involved, staff and 

students who made this 
happen and we look forward 

to building on it over the 
coming years as IKB 
continues to grow. 

By Owen P By Summer B 

Music Lessons @ Court Fields  

If your child would be interested in 
taking up or continuing with learning 
an instrument or voice, please 

contact our Head of 
Music Mrs Chidgey, 
who can give you more 
information. 
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